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Comments: The roller coaster should go down the west side of the sandias ending at the base of the tram. This

would potentially serve more people and generate more revenue while saving visitors the drive to the peak.

 

People would have more ways to go down the mountain. Currently, if you walk up and want to ride down

because you're exhausted, you have to take the tram. Imagine a mountain coaster saving all of the poor tourists

from having to smell dried up sweat soaked hikers on the tram. Albuquerque would seem so much fresher. It

would also likely be one of the longest mountain coasters. Please note it should be routed away from laluz so

that it doesn't ruin the hike.


